
PE kits and water bottles should be
in school at all times. PE will take place
on Mondays, with yoga every other
Tuesday. Ash Class will commence
swimming lessons after February
half-term.

Literacy
We will be learning to narrate,
perform and write different text
types, our first one being the
African folktale, The Blind Man and
the Hunter. Regular practice of our
texts embeds children’s learning.

THE TUDOR TIMES
The topic to bridge our learning this term
is The Tudor Times. We will discover what
life was like during the reign of the
Tudors. We look forward to finding out
more about Henry VIII and his six wives,
crime and punishment at the time, and the
everyday lives of the rich and poor. This
topic will also include battle re-enactments
and artwork inspired by this era.

Welcome to Team Ash where we 
are all becoming responsible, 
motivated and independent 
learners, who always help 

others along the way.

Homework, alongside spellings, will be
assigned on Thursdays and will be due in
the following Monday in the Log Books.
Spelling, reading and times tables
should be practised daily.

In science and RE…
In science we will be learning about sound and
the human ear, which links to our literacy text.
In RE we will be studying Buddhism, with a
focus on the key question – Can everyone be
happy?

Maths
In maths we encourage children to be all-
round mathematicians; including
knowledge of number, shape, measure
and data handling. This term’s focus is to
be confident with times tables, with the
help of our new scheme Times Tables
Rockstars.

In music and DT…
Ash Class will have ukulele lessons on
Wednesday morning with Mr Spiers in small
groups. Mrs Dunstan will also be taking small
groups for cooking every Wednesday morning.


